
CSHS Daily Announcements 
Wednesday October 30, 2024 

 

Are you a Junior or Senior interested in the medical field?  There will be a field trip to Mariners Hospital for 
“A Day in the life of a nurse” on Wednesday,  November 6.  This is a great opportunity to get a behind the 
scenes look at not only nursing, but lots of different medical areas and opportunities. There are a limited 
number of spots available for the trip, so please come get an application in the front office. Completed 
applications are due October 31.   

If you missed picture day, retakes are Wednesday, November 6th. 

Seniors! All School Reports have been completed on Common App, if yours is not showing up as completed 
please email or see Ms. Isis in Ms. Haddad’s office this week 11am-3pm. A lot of Early Action Deadlines are 
Friday! 

The HIP club will be sponsoring a blood drive on Oct. 31. All donors will receive refreshments and a 
Halloween t-shirt. New this year, if you accumulate 4 donations before graduation, you will earn a cord to 
wear at graduation. There will be a table at lunch to get your consent form and sign up or stop by the school 
nurse’s office.   

Hello students! We will continue celebrating Red Ribbon Week tomorrow. "Life is a Movie, Film Drug Free." 
Wear Red and have a chance to win movie tickets! Take the pledge and get your tickets during lunch at the 
Red Ribbon Table. We will have some more fun activities... Don't forget to wear red! 

Canettes please do not forget that there is an important meeting after school TODAY in Mrs. Andersen’s 
classroom (room 2-216)  right after school.   

The Magic: The Gathering Club will be meeting in the media center today after school! All are welcome to 
join. 

Come audition for coral shores drama club's spring production, 25th Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee! 
Auditions will be held immediately after school in the PAC on Thursday, November 14th. Come prepared 
with 30 seconds of any acapella song that showcases your voice and be prepared for a cold read. 

Seniors there is only one week left for the ITALIAN EXTRAVAGANZA at Doc's Dinner.  The Senior 
Celebration wants to remind you that the tickets sold are due and there will be parents on Nov. 4th from 7:25 
to 8:25 a.m. By the front office to turn everything in.  Thank you and lets make this event an amazing 
fundraiser. 

BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE READY TO LEARN, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE EMPOWERED 

Happy Birthday shout outs for today: Zeffie Crockett, Angel Hernandez and Taylor Rothrock 

                                                                                                         


